
Committee Secretary, Senate Economics Committee 
Dept of the Senate 
Parliament House, Canberra ACT 2600 
I refer to a Notice of Motion, where Senater Christine Milne moved that a senate enquiry to be 
put in place where she requests that all matters contained in the motion relating to the 
housing industry, be refered to the Economics Committee for investigation and report by May 
2008.  I welcome and support the motion.  Being one of numeruus builders directly affected 
by two contentious matters contained in the motion that are to be investigated.  ie: 
(a) The current last resort mandatory Builders Home Warranty Insurance scheme and the 
alleged collusion between the Housing Industry Association (HIA) the Housing Industry 
Association Insurance Services (HIA Insurance Service) and Vero Insurance Co and the role 
played by the Housing Industry Association in developing government policy.  I also hope the 
Senate enquiry final outcome is successful. 
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